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LEARNING TOGETHER RESPECT-

This Week: 

This week we have continued our topic of ‘What 
is life like in Mexico?’ by looking at the legacy left 
behind by the Maya civilisation. We began the 
week by looking at different aspects of Maya                
religion and then we created a fact-file                          
containing information about various Maya gods. 

In our computing lessons, we have begun looking 
at a variety of online safety issues, most of which 
the children were very familiar with, and how 
they can manage online risks to ensure their 
own ,and others, safety.  

We have also managed to gets lots of practise in 
with our production. We are so impressed with 
how quickly the children have learnt their lines. . 
As we will not have an opportunity to rehearse 
our production next week, please encourage 
your children to read over their lines and                  
practise the lyrics to the songs. 

Next Week: 

We are incredibly excited about next week 
and experiencing life at Bushey Meads. 
Here are just a few reminders: 

 The school day will begin at 8:30 and 
finish at 3:05 via the back gate on  
Harcourt Road 

 All children must wear full Little                 
Reddings school uniform 

 PE kits will be needed on Monday to 
participate in a sports lesson 

 If any child has any medication or an 
inhaler, they must bring this with 
them on Monday morning  

 Parents are invited to attend a   
presentation showing your child’s 
work on Friday 29th at 2:15. 

 If your child falls ill or is absent for any 
reason, you must still call Little                  
Reddings and report the absence in 
the normal way. 

Important Dates For Your Diary 

We are excited to announced that our year 
six production will take place on Wednesday 
18th July at 9:30 in the KS2 hall. Also on this 
day will be our year six leavers prom from 
5pm to 7pm. Parents are welcome to join us 
from 6:30pm.  

Stars Of The Week 

Nancy I really appreciate all the little jobs you 
do for me; you are kind, generous and so 
thoughtful! I don’t know what I am going to do 
next year without you! 

Lucas we were really impressed with your              
contributions to our e-safety discussion. You 
raised some brilliant points and showed you 
really understand the importance of staying 
safe online.  


